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Memo
Date: 	4/23/24
To: 	ETAC
From: 	Carla Vita, Director Energy Transition
RE: Emerging Issues Sub-Committee
Background
At the February 2024 ETAC meeting, ETAC created a sub-committee to discuss emerging issues that impact cities and power plants that was not envisioned in the ETAC plan.  At the meeting two issues were identified as areas that the sub-committee wanted to discuss:  exploration of the Department of Revenue regarding the taxes on power plants (other areas are being explored as well.) and bio-mass power plants.  

The sub-committee met two times.  Both times they met with a variety of Dept of Revenue staff to discuss the power plant tax exploration.  The conversations were informative and assisted all attending to understand the exploration and concerns of the communities especially as it related to timing for information requests and additional information that communities were asking for regarding their analysis.  

The sub-committee is planned to meet again in May.  
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